DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
377TH AIR BASE WING (AFGSC)

3 />7A\
Colonel David S. Miller, USAF

Commander

377th Air Base Wing
2000 Wyoming Blvd SE
Kirtland AFB NM 87117

Mr. Kevin M. Pierard

Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe NM 87505-6303

Dear Mr. Pierard

This letter is in response to the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) letter and the associated
response date for Groundwater Monitoring Work Plan, Bulk Fuels Facility Spill, Solid Waste Management Units ST-
106/SS-111, Kirtland Air Force Base, New Mexico, dated October 2, 2020.

The Air Force respectfully requests a 60-day extension for the submittal of the Groundwater Monitoring Work
Plan from February 26, 2021 to April 27, 2021. Additional time is requested to ensure the document meets the
requirements established in the October 2, 2020 letter and Part 6.2.4.2 of the Kirtland Air Force Base Resource
Conservation and Recovery Act Permit (No. NM9570024423). Upon NMED concurrence, the additional time will
allow for preparation, Command approval, and submission of the work plan.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Sheen Kottkamp at commercial line (505) 846-7674
or email sheen.kottkamp.1@us.af.mil.

Sincerely

DAVID S. MILLER, Colonel, USAF
Commander

cc:
NMED Resource Protection Division (Stringer), letter and CD

NMED HWB (Pierard, Andress), letter and CD

NMED GWQB (Hunter), letter and CD

SAF-IEE (Lynnes), electronic only

AFCEC/CZ (Clark, Kottkamp, Segura, Wortman, Banks), electronic only

USACE-ABQ District Office (Moayyad, Phaneuf, Dreeland, Cordova, Lovato), electronic only
Public Info Repository, Administrative Record/Information Repository (AR/IR) and File





